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Happy New Year from the Model A Ford Foundation.  We have busy 

doing tasks around the museum so it will be ready for Model A Day 

2022.  Members of local clubs did some troubleshooting on electrical 

issues on the Gibby Station Wagon.  At the end of the day the lights and 

horn all worked.    John Marshall and crew have been working on the 

Paddy Wagon that will be added to the Museum collection later this 

year.  The Museum should receive a large collection of unique Model A 

parts from the Steve Ryan collection in the Spring.  These parts may be 

included the Model A Day Swap Meet.  The Museum was offered the 

Gordon Buehrig             Re-Creation Model A as a donation.  The car is 

on display at NATMUS.  Another possible donation of a 1929 Fordor 

Blindback is in process. 

Details on Model A Day 2022 at the Museum will be coming soon.  

Thank you for your continued support of the Model A Ford Foundation 

through your membership and your donations. 

 

Thank you,   

                                                                                                                            

Marsha DuBreuil, MAFFI                                                                                          

clubcontact@maffi.org   


